
Prof. Biplab Halder, Pro-VC, ICFAI University, Tripura had visited National Law School of India 

University, Bangalore – May 18, 2018 

“Prof. Biplab Halder, Pro-VC, ICFAI University, Tripura had visited National Law School of India University, 

Bangalore on 18.05.2018. During his visit he met with Prof. (Dr.) R Venkata Rao, VC, National Law School of 

India University, Bangalore”. 

 

 

 



 

 

 


